
 

SUBSTANCE USE DISORDER PROMOTING
INTEROPERABILITY PROGRAM (SUD PIP)

Why participate?

Who is eligible?

Benefits include:

• Up to $42,500 in incentive funding to invest in IT infrastructure
• Assistance in connecting siloed systems of care 
• Enhancement of care coordination 
• Increased quality of care for patients 
• Reduce information blocking between healthcare providers and
public health monitoring systems and registries
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SPONSORED BY

• A non-profit or for-profit entity or governmental entity 
• A Medicaid provider and has adjudicated claims for Medicaid
• Licensed by the Department of Health’s Office of Licensing (OOL) to
provide SUD treatment prior to the start of services 
• Receives funding from DMHAS to provide SUD treatment services
either through a cost based contract or fee for service (FFS)
• Has at least 50 SUD admission during calendar year 2018, 2019 and
2020 documented in the New Jersey Substance Abuse Monitoring
System (NJSAMS) 
• Must have or be willing to contract with an ONC certified EHR listed
on the CHPL website

Any provider entity that meets the following criteria is eligible to
participate in the SUD PIP program: 

Fees:

What can NJII do for 
participants?

NJII helps to recruit and qualify
providers to participate in the SUD
PIP program. NJII acts as a liaison
between provider entities and the
state. 

Client services coordinators do the
following for participating
facilities: educate all entities about
program milestones, deliverables,
and deadlines; assist in meeting all
requirements to complete
milestones; assist in the collection
of proof documents for attestations;
assist in the submission of
attestations to the New Jersey
Medicaid Management Information
System (NJMMIS) portal; and
coordinate incentive payments for
entities.

Those interested in joining should contact njhin@njii.com or complete our online form.

There are no license fees.

The New Jersey Department of Human Services, the Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services, the
State’s Medicaid agency, and the Division of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS) have made

$5,306,250 available in incentive funding for the SUD PIP program.

https://www.njii.com/healthcare/new-jersey-health-information-network-njhin/#getintouch

